Community and Events Team West End Lane, Esher, Surrey KT10 8NA Telephone: 01372 461982 E-mail: kerrybrown@pah.org.uk www.pah.org.uk



Supporter No:202714

Dr Charlie Beardmore
Penguins Against Cancer
C/o Fenwycks
Tekels Avenue
Camberley GUI5 2LA
Surrey
GU15 2LA

25 August 2021

Dear Dr Beardmore

I am writing to say thank you to the Penguins Against Cancer for the very kind donation of £5,000 made to Princess Alice Hospice recently. I understand the money was rasied by a great team of Penguin Pelaton cyclists who rode from Guy's Hospital to the Spinnaker Tower in Portsmouth. This 99 mile jouney made by 16 penguins and 2 black rats has certainly raised a huge amount of money, thank you so much for donating it to Princess Alice Hospice.

The money you have raised will go towards the central funds of the hospice, meaning it can be spent in a plethora of ways. To give you an idea, £5,000 could pay to run the whole InPatient Unit for eight and a half hours, or it could fund 76 visits to a patient at home from a Rapid Response Nurse, or alternatively pay for a Dovetail group meeting for 193 families who are in need of support.

It costs £10.1 million each year to provide our free, high quality care which 76% is generated through fundraising. This money will help us to continue to provide outstanding healthcare, advice, and comfort to our patients and allow us to continue to support their families at this difficult time.

Again, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the funds that Penguins Against Cancer have raised for Princess Alice Hospice with extended thanks from the staff, volunteers and patients to whom this money will make a great difference.

Yours sincerely

Kerry Brown

Senior Partnerships Fundraiser

P.S. You can read how we manage and respect your data in our Supporter Privacy Notice at www.pah.org.uk/privacy













